
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                    14th June, 2022                                       Term 2 Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

JUNE 

14 CANCELLED P&C Meet-
ing 6pm  

15 ATHLECTIC NOTES DUE 

16     Athletics Carnival  

 

JULY 

1 Last day of Term 2 

18 Staff Development Day 

19 Students return Term 3  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
It is lovely to see some sunshine this week! I hope you 
all had a wonderful long weekend with your families. 

This Thursday 16th June is the combined Athletics Car-
nival at Culburra Public School for all students turning 8 
and above this year. All students are expected to attend. 
Please return notes and money by tomorrow: Wednes-
day 15th June. Notes and money will not be accepted 
Thursday morning for the sausage sizzle. 

The Lego table has now been built ready for Robotics 
Club to start next term. How exciting to have something 
else for our kids to do at lunchtimes! 

Mrs Oatley is now on maternity leave and we wish her all 
the best for the upcoming birth of her baby girl. Mrs Pe-
ters has taken over the teaching and learning of year 1/2 
with the assistance of Mrs Oatley and the class has tran-
sitioned smoothly. Thank you Mrs Peters and congratula-
tions on your recent wedding! 

Last week the SRC ran a State of Origin Fundraiser with 
the school raising $118! Well done everyone! 

We still have many students not attending school due to 
Influenza and Covid. Thank you for keeping your chil-
dren at home when they are displaying symptoms but 
please remember to inform the school either by ringing 
the office or sending in a note when they return back to 
school. 

Bronwyn Baker 
Assistant Principal 
(on behalf of Ms Secombe) 
Catherine Secombe  

Principal 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

My school connect  for all 

Canteen and Uniform orders 



 
 

 
 
 
 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL THURSDAY 16TH 
JUNE. 

 
Please note that the NEW athletics notes 
for Culburra Public School must be  
RETURNED TO THE OFFICE NO LATER 
THAN WEDNESDAY 15th JUNE, 
especially if ordering food as this needs to 
be catered for. If your child is turning 8 
this year, they are required to attend.  
 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Jorja in 5/6 turns 12 on Friday. 

 

    

BOAT AWARDS 
                   Congratulations 
K/1:    Mason & Will     
1/2:    Savannha & Lila 
2/3:     Noah & Liam  
3/4/5: Hunnii & Jordan 
5/6:   Mikaela & Kya 


